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American born Chinese / Gene Luen Yang ; color by Lark Pien 

Story 1: "All Jin Wing wants is to fit in. When his family moves to a new neighborhood, he suddenly finds 
that he's the only Chinese American student at the school. Jocki and his bullies constantly pick on him 
constantly, and he has hardly any friends. Then, to make matters worse, he falls in love with an all-
American girl." Story 2: "Born to rule over all the monkeys in the world, the story of the Monkey King is 
one of the oldest and greatest Chinese fables. Adored by his subjects, master of the arts of kung-fu, he is 
the most powerful monkey on Earth. But the Monkey King doesn't want to be a monkey. He wants to be 
hailed as a god ... " Story 3: "Chin-Kee is the ultimate negative Chinese stereotype, and he's ruining his 
cousin Danny's life. Danny's a basketball player, a popular kid at school, but every year Chin-Kee comes 
to visit, and every year Danny has to transfer to a new school to escape the shame. This year, though, 
things quickly go from bad to worse" -- Publisher's description. 

Before I fall / Lauren Oliver 

For popular high school senior Samantha Kingston, February 12—"Cupid Day"—should be one big party, 
a day of valentines and roses and the privileges that come with being at the top of the social pyramid. 
And it is…until she dies in a terrible accident that night. 

However, she still wakes up the next morning. In fact, Sam lives the last day of her life seven times, until 
she realizes that by making even the slightest changes, she may hold more power than she ever 
imagined. 
 

Most dangerous : Daniel Ellsberg and the secret history of the Vietnam War / Steve Sheinkin 

"The story of Daniel Ellsberg and his decision to steal and publish secret documents about America's 
involvement in the Vietnam War"-- Provided by publisher. 

A monster calls : a novel / by Patrick Ness ; inspired by an idea from Siobhan Dowd ; illustrations by 
Jim Kay. 

Thirteen-year-old Conor awakens one night to find a monster outside his bedroom window, but not the 
one from the recurring nightmare that began when his mother became ill--an ancient, wild creature that 
wants him to face truth and loss. 

 

 
Last seen leaving / Caleb Roehrig. 

Flynn's girlfriend is missing, and people are suspecting him of knowing something, so he struggles to 
uncover her secrets as he must also face the truth about himself.  

 

 



 
Burn baby burn / Meg Medina 

Nora Lopez is seventeen during the summer of 1977, when New York is besieged by arson, a massive 
blackout, and a serial killer named Son of Sam. Meg Medina transports us to a time when tempers and 
temperatures ran high to share the story of a young woman who discovers that the greatest dangers are 
often closer than we like to admit.  
 

Scythe / Neal Shusterman 

"In a world where disease has been eliminated, the only way to die is to be randomly killed ('gleaned') 
by professional reapers ('scythes'). Two teens must compete with each other to become a scythe--a 
position neither of them wants. The one who becomes a scythe must kill the one who doesn't"-- 
Provided by publisher. 

My sister Rosa / Justine Larbalestier 

When his father's business takes the family to New York City, a seventeen-year-old Australian boy must 
balance his desire to protect his ten-year-old sister, a diagnosable psychopath, from the world with the 
desperate need to protect the world from her. 
 

March / [written by] John Lewis, Andrew Aydin ; [illustrated by] Nate Powell.  

This graphic novel is a first-hand account of Congressman John Lewis' lifelong struggle for civil and 
human rights, meditating in the modern age on the distance traveled since the days of Jim Crow and 
segregation. Rooted in Lewis' personal story, it also reflects on the highs and lows of the broader civil 
rights movement. Book one spans Lewis' youth in rural Alabama, his life-changing meeting with Martin 
Luther King, Jr., the birth of the Nashville Student Movement, and their battle to tear down segregation 
through nonviolent lunch counter sit-ins, building to a stunning climax on the steps of City Hall. His 
commitment to justice and nonviolence has taken him from an Alabama sharecropper's farm to the halls 
of Congress, from a segregated schoolroom to the 1963 March on Washington D.C., and from receiving 
beatings from state troopers, to receiving the Medal of Freedom awarded to him by Barack Obama, the 
first African-American president -- From cover flaps. 

 
Aristotle and Dante discover the secrets of the universe / Benjamin Alire Sáenz 

Fifteen-year-old Ari Mendoza is an angry loner with a brother in prison, but when he meets Dante and 
they become friends, Ari starts to ask questions about himself, his parents, and his family that he has 
never asked before 
 

 
Red queen / Victoria Aveyard 

Mare Barrow's world is divided by blood -- those with common, Red blood serve the Silver-blooded elite, 
who are gifted with superhuman abilities. Mare is a Red, scraping by as a thief in a poor, rural village, 
until a twist of fate throws her in front of the Silver court. Before the king, princes, and all the nobles, 



she discovers she has an ability of her own. To cover up this impossibility, the king forces her to play the 
role of a lost Silver princess and betroths her to one of his own sons. As Mare is drawn further into the 
Silver world, she risks everything and uses her new position to help the Scarlet Guard -- a growing Red 
rebellion -- even as her heart tugs her in an impossible direction. One wrong move can lead to her 
death, but in the dangerous game she plays, the only certainty is betrayal 

 
Six of crows / Leigh Bardugo 

"Six dangerous outcasts. One impossible heist. Kaz's crew is the only thing that might stand between the 
world and destruction--if they don't kill each other first"-- Provided by publisher. 
 

The sun is also a star / Nicola Yoon. 

"Natasha: I'm a girl who believes in science and facts. Not fate. Not destiny. Or dreams that will never 
come true. I'm definitely not the kind of girl who meets a cute boy on a crowded New York City street 
and falls in love with him. Not when my family is twelve hours away from being deported to Jamaica. 
Falling in love with him won't be my story. Daniel: I've always been the good son, the good student, 
living up to my parents' high expectations. Never the poet. Or the dreamer. But when I see her, I forget 
about all that. Something about Natasha makes me think that fate has something much more 
extraordinary in store--for both of us. The Universe: Every moment in our lives has brought us to this 
single moment. A million futures lie before us. Which one will come true?"-- Provided by publisher. 
 

Roller Girl / Victoria Jamieson. 

"A graphic novel adventure about a girl who discovers roller derby right as she and her best friend are 
growing apart"-- Provided by publisher. 
 

Every exquisite thing / by Matthew Quick 

Nanette O'Hare, a star student and athlete, is given a mysterious out-of-print cult classic novel by her 
beloved teacher that sparks the rebel within her, but as she befriends the reclusive author and attempts 
to insert her true self into the world with wild abandon, Nanette learns the hard way that sometimes 
rebellion comes at a high price. 
 

Fangirl / Rainbow Rowell 

Being consummate fans of the Simon Snow series helped Cath and her twin sister, Wren, cope as little 
girls whose mother left them, but now, as they start college but not as roommates, Cath fears she is 
unready to live without Wren holding her hand--and without her passion for Snow. 


